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Spotlight Corner  

Itõs the end of the year and all is busy in the  

office as usual!! Temps to be checked, meds to 

be given, bills and employees to be paid, etc.!   

Itõs an honor to work here at Holy Cross   

Catholic School!   What a blessing to serve this 

special place!  Thank you for sending your child 

here to help build, not only their educational 

knowledge, but their spiritual foundation as 

well!   One of my favorite parts of every day 

that goes so fast, is to share a decade of the    

rosary with our school. 

My daily prayer is for The Lord to open my 

eyes, so I can see opportunities to serve our 

school, my family, my coworkers and friends.  

Help me to serve with joy as you strengthen me 

through your word and spirit. Amen   

God Bless You and Your Family during this 
most special Advent & Christmas season.  
Peace & Love, Ms. BJ 

Up Coming Dates 

December 17 

--All students wear pajamas 

December 18 

--Mass 

--Christmas Parties 

--End of 2nd 9 weeks 

--No Eagles Nest 

December 19-January 2 

--Christmas break 

January 3 

--Back to school 

January 4 

--Report Cards go home 

January 8 

--H.S.A. Meeting at 6:30 

If you are looking for ideas for a 
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teachers and aren't sure what to 

do, ask your room parent for a 

copy of the staff survey!  

Call the school office for 

any questions! 

HCCS has a Christmas tree at the 
Matagorda County Museum.  Every 
student handmade a Christmas               
ornament which is hanging on the 
tree!  Please stop by the museum and 
vote for our tree!   

Voting ends on                                             
December 15! 



Parentsõ Corner 

Holy Cross Catholic School is selling 

HCCS Keepsake ornaments for $8 

each!  Purchase one now before 

they are gone! 

 

 

We would like send a hug congratulations to each student who participated 

in the Spelling Bee last week.  We are so proud of each and every one of 

you!  

 Here are the winnersé 

  1st Place: Jasmine Glenn 

  2nd Place: Dawson Hudgins 

  3rd Place: Terence Lehmann 

 Jasmine will go on to compete at regionals in February! 

God bless each and every one 

of you this Christmas season!   

Merry Christmas,                                               

HCCS Staff  

Thank you to everyone who 

dropped off items for the animal 

shelter.  We are so happy to be able 

to help our local pound and shelter 

this way!  God bless you this 

Christmas and always! 

Remember, we are collecting 

coke tabs and bottle caps all 

year round!  You can drop 

them off at the school office! 


